Red Mill Pond Notice

September 30, 2021

Please be advised of an upcoming scheduled maintenance period for Red Mill
Pond. The scheduled maintenance period will temporarily lower water levels in
the pond to give communities and property owners the opportunity to schedule
repairs, new construction and any other maintenance of their property, bulkhead,
pier(s) and dock(s).

The scheduled maintenance period will begin the week after Thanksgiving. The
water levels will begin to rise and return to normal levels after the conclusion of
the maintenance period in January 2022.

If you are receiving this notice addressed to your HOA, it has not been mailed to
individual property owners in your community. Please share with any members
who would have an interest in the information._

Thank you,

CJ Ventures, LLC



